From: Margaret Martin <margaretmartin08(@gmail.com>

Sent time: 05/10/2020 06:30:47 PM
To: Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org
Subject: Hollywood Center Project

Dear Ms. Nguyen,
I have been a resident and home owner in Hollywood for 36 years.
Please extend the time for public review and comment on the Hollywood Center Project.

With Mayor Garcetti's 'Safer At Home' order, the residents of Hollywood have not had sufficient access to information about the
Hollywood Center Project nor have we had opportunity to make our feelings known.

Prior to the covid shutdown, we have been experiencing severe gridlock in Hollywood. Increasing density in our neighborhood will
only exacerbate this situation and make it more difficult for us to keep ourselves safe and virus-free.

Adjustments must be made to the Hollywood Center Project to mitigate the impact of the project on the health, safety and livability
of Hollywood, which is not just "a famous place in Los Angeles", but the place where we live and raise our children.

Please extend the comment period to at least 90 days AFTER Mayor Garcetti completely lifts the Safer At Home order.
Thank you.

Dr. Margaret Martin
2010 Vine Street
Hollywood, CA 90068-3915

"I have been impressed with the urgency of doing. Knowing is not enough; we must apply. Being willing is
not enough; we must do.” Leonardo da Vinci



